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The five GMA 12 members discussed the need to involve the public in sharing ideas 
and suggestions to improve the DFC planning process. All members agreed to post 
notice advising the public GMA 12 will solicit input of suggested revisions for the 2026 
DFC planning round (Round 4). Comments will be received in each District by 
September 1, 2022 and shared with all other GMA 12 members. Compilation of all 
comments will be discussed during the next meeting. Brazos Valley GCD posted notice 
for receiving public comment on June 28, 2022.  

Two sets of comments were submitted for consideration by GMA 12. Steve Box 
submitted comments on behalf of Environmental Stewardship and Curtis Chubb 
submitted suggestions for himself. 

The next GMA 12 meeting will be held in September 2022 once all comments have 
been received from the public concerning suggested changes to the 2026 DFC planning 
process 


